
 

HM Government of Gibraltar •  6 Convent Place  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20070071    f +350 20076396    e pressoffice@gibraltar.gov.gi    w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

No: 724/2016  

Date: 20th December 2016 

ZEBRA CROSSING AT MIDTOWN CAR PARK 

 

 

Commenting on the GSD's press release on accessibility, the Minister for Infrastructure, the Hon 

Paul Balban MP said: "The GSD statement on the zebra crossing ramp by the Midtown carpark is as 

petty as it is incorrect. The ramp had been ordered long before Mr Llamas raised the issue in 

Parliament. Luckily, Gibraltar now has a government that leads by example in this field.  What is 

extraordinary, however is how quick Mr Llamas was to pat himself on the back for this false 

achievement of his. That alone says a lot about him as a politician." 

 


